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Mathematical Analysis

1992

the book is intended to serve as a text in analysis by
the honours and post graduate students of the various
universities professional or those preparing for
competitive examinations will also find this book
useful the book discusses the theory from its very
beginning the foundations have been laid very carefully
and the treatment is rigorous and on modem lines it
opens with a brief outline of the essential properties
of rational numbers and using dedekinds cut the
properties of real numbers are established this
foundation supports the subsequent chapters topological
frame work real sequences and series continuity
differentiation functions of several variables
elementary and implicit functions riemann and riemann
stieltjes integrals lebesgue integrals surface double
and triple integrals are discussed in detail uniform
convergence power series fourier series improper
integrals have been presented in as simple and lucid
manner as possible and fairly large number solved
examples to illustrate various types have been
introduced as per need in the present set up a chapter
on metric spaces discussing completeness compactness
and connectedness of the spaces has been added finally
two appendices discussing beta gamma functions and
cantors theory of real numbers add glory to the
contents of the book

Principles of Real Analysis

1982

this book giving an exposition of the foundations of
modern measure theory offers three levels of
presentation a standard university graduate course an
advanced study containing some complements to the basic
course and finally more specialized topics partly
covered by more than 850 exercises with detailed hints
and references bibliographical comments and an
extensive bibliography with 2000 works covering more
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than a century are provided

Advances in Functional Analysis and
Fixed-Point Theory

2007-01-15

this book presents an introduction to the key topics in
real analysis and makes the subject easily understood
by the learners the book is primarily useful for
students of mathematics and engineering studying the
subject of real analysis it includes many examples and
exercises at the end of chapters this book is very
authentic for students instructors as well as those
doing research in areas demanding a basic knowledge of
real analysis it describes several useful topics in
real analysis such as sets and functions completeness
ordered field neighborhoods limit points of a set open
sets closed sets countable and uncountable sets
sequences of real numbers limit continuity and
differentiability of real functions uniform continuity
point wise and uniform convergence of sequences and
series of real functions riemann integration improper
integrals and metric spaces

Measure Theory

2011

this book provides a thorough understanding of the
techniques used to retrieve multi scale information
from turbulent and complex systems with case studies

Advance Mathematical Analysis

2023-10-18

1 this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
4th workshop on document analysis and recognition dar
2018 held in conjunction with icvgip 2018 in hyderabad
india in december 2018 the 12 revised full papers and 2
short papers presented were carefully reviewed and
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selected from 22 submissions the papers are organized
in topical sections document layout analysis and
understanding handwriting recognition and symbol
spotting character and word segmentation handwriting
analysis datasets and performance evaluation

Advanced Mathematical Analysis :
Theory & Problems

2016-01-07

discusses in a concise but thorough manner fundamental
statement of the theory principles and methods on
vectors and vector spaces matrix analysis ordinary and
partial differential equations fourier analysis and
transforms vector differential calculus vector integral
calculus frames of reference variational calculus
canonical transformations and hamilton jacobi theory

Introduction To The Basics Of Real
Analysis

2019-07-04

this comprehensive reference text discusses fundamental
concepts applications design techniques and challenges
in the field of planar antennas the text focuses on
recent advances in the field of planar antenna design
and their applications in various fields of research
including space communication mobile communication
wireless communication and wearable applications this
resource presents planar antenna design concepts
methods and techniques to enhance the performance
parameters and applications for iots and device to
device communication the latest techniques used in
antenna design including their structures defected
ground mimo and fractal design are discussed
comprehensively the text will be useful for senior
undergraduate students graduate students and academic
researchers in fields including electrical engineering
electronics and communication engineering
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Stochastic Analysis of Scaling Time
Series

2006-05-09

a synergy of techniques on hybrid intelligence for real
life image analysis hybrid intelligence for image
analysis and understanding brings together research on
the latest results and progress in the development of
hybrid intelligent techniques for faithful image
analysis and understanding as such the focus is on the
methods of computational intelligence with an emphasis
on hybrid intelligent methods applied to image analysis
and understanding the book offers a diverse range of
hybrid intelligence techniques under the umbrellas of
image thresholding image segmentation image analysis
and video analysis key features provides in depth
analysis of hybrid intelligent paradigms divided into
self contained chapters provides ample case studies
illustrations and photographs of real life examples to
illustrate findings and applications of different
hybrid intelligent paradigms offers new solutions to
recent problems in computer science specifically in the
application of hybrid intelligent techniques for image
analysis and understanding using well known
contemporary algorithms the book is essential reading
for lecturers researchers and graduate students in
electrical engineering and computer science

Document Analysis and Recognition

2021-10-21

describes and discusses the variants of kernel analysis
methods for data types that have been intensely studied
in recent years this book covers kernel analysis topics
ranging from the fundamental theory of kernel functions
to its applications the book surveys the current status
popular trends and developments in kernel analysis
studies the author discusses multiple kernel learning
algorithms and how to choose the appropriate kernels
during the learning phase data variant kernel analysis
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is a new pattern analysis framework for different types
of data configurations the chapters include data
formations of offline distributed online cloud and
longitudinal data used for kernel analysis to classify
and predict future state data variant kernel analysis
surveys the kernel analysis in the traditionally
developed machine learning techniques such as neural
networks nn support vector machines svm and principal
component analysis pca develops group kernel analysis
with the distributed databases to compare speed and
memory usages explores the possibility of real time
processes by synthesizing offline and online databases
applies the assembled databases to compare cloud
computing environments examines the prediction of
longitudinal data with time sequential configurations
data variant kernel analysis is a detailed reference
for graduate students as well as electrical and
computer engineers interested in pattern analysis and
its application in colon cancer detection

Advanced Engineering Analysis

2017-10-02

stresses the applications of conformal mapping along
with detailed coverage of elliptic functions uniform
approximation homological version of cauchy s theorem
and riemann mapping numerous examples with diagrams
illustrate concepts each chapter contains exercises
with varying degrees of difficulty and solutions which
generate a slew of new ideas

Advanced Mathematical Analysis

2015-04-20

this book features selected research papers presented
at the first international conference on computing
communications and cyber security ic4s 2019 organized
by northwest group of institutions punjab india
southern federal university russia and iac educational
trust india along with kec ghaziabad and its college
ghaziabad as an academic partner and held on 12 13
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october 2019 it includes innovative work from
researchers leading innovators and professionals in the
area of communication and network technologies advanced
computing technologies data analytics and intelligent
learning the latest electrical and electronics trends
and security and privacy issues

The Astrological Analysis of Earth
Quake

1993-10-19

this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
16th scandinavian conference on image analysis scia
2011 held in ystad sweden in may 2011 the 74 revised
full papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 140 submissions the papers are organized
in topical sections on multiple view geometry
segmentation image analysis categorization and
classification structure from motion and slam medical
and biomedical applications 3d shape medical imaging

Planar Antennas

2020-04-27

the book is intended to provide a clear overview on the
management of pests and diseases of horticulture crops
associated soil and beneficial fauna residue status of
pesticides and their estimation techniques it is
divided in four parts part i explain the practices
followed in the pest management of horticulture crops s
include pest status of insects mites rodents and
diseases in fruits vegetables ornamentals spices and
mushrooms and their management different aspects of
biological cultural and mechanical controls are also
highlighted harmful and beneficial soil fauna
associated with horticulture crops are dealt in part ii
keeping in view the potential of beneficial organisms
the effects of pesticides on predators parasites and
pollinators have also been discussed in this section
the recent scientific developments related to residue
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status in vegetables fruits and spices are provided in
part iii part iv includes the residue estimation
techniques of various pesticides

Hybrid Intelligence for Image
Analysis and Understanding

2011-05-16

this book comprises select proceedings of the 1st
international conference on computational intelligence
for engineering and management applications ciema 2022
this book emphasizes applications of computational
intelligence including machine intelligence data
analytics and optimization algorithms for solving
fundamental and advanced engineering and management
problems this book serves as a valuable resource for
researchers industry professionals academicians and
doctoral scholars in engineering production thermal
materials design computer engineering natural sciences
and management who work on computational intelligence
the book also serves researchers who are willing to use
computational intelligence algorithms in real time
applications

Data-Variant Kernel Analysis

2013-01-15

the book features original papers from the 2nd
international conference on smart iot systems
innovations and computing ssic 2019 presenting
scientific work related to smart solution concepts it
discusses computational collective intelligence which
includes interactions between smart devices smart
environments and smart interactions as well as
information technology support for such areas it also
describes how to successfully approach various
government organizations for funding for business and
the humanitarian technology development projects thanks
to the high quality content and the broad range of the
topics covered the book appeals to researchers pursuing
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advanced studies

The Elements of Complex Analysis

2023-04-29

the compiled volume originates from the notable
contributions presented at the 1st international
conference on advancementof intelligent computational
methods and technologies aicmt2023 which took place in
a hybrid format on june 27 2023 at delhi technical
campus greater noida uttar pradesh india this
comprehensive collection serves as an exploration into
the dynamic domain of intelligent computational methods
and technologies offering insights into the latest and
upcoming trends in computation methods aicmt2023 s
scope encompasses the evolutionary trajectory of
computational methods addressing pertinent issues in
real time implementation delving into the emergence of
new intelligent technologies exploring next generation
problem solving methodologies and other interconnected
areas the conference is strategically designed to
spotlight current research trendswithin the field
fostering a vibrant research culture and contributing
to the collective knowledge base

Proceedings of First International
Conference on Computing,
Communications, and Cyber-Security
(IC4S 2019)

1990

this two volume set ccis 1393 and ccis 1394 constitutes
selected and revised papers of the 4th international
conference on advanced informatics for computing
research icaicr 2020 held in gurugram india in december
2020 the 34 revised full papers and 51 short papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 306
submissions the papers are organized in topical
sections on computing methodologies hardware networks
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security and privacy

Image Analysis

2019-10-26

the first volume of this comprehensive global
perspective on integrated drought management is focused
on understanding drought causes and the assessment of
drought impacts it explains different types of drought
agricultural meteorological hydrological and
socioeconomic droughts their indices and the impact of
climate change on drought the volume also examines
spatiotemporal analysis of drought variability and
patterns assessment and drought evaluation with
numerous case studies from india mexico turkey brazil
us and other countries this volume serves as a valuable
resource for all readers who want to advance their
knowledge on drought and risk management features
provides a global perspective on drought prediction and
management and a synthesis of the recent state of
knowledge covers a wide range of topics from essential
concepts and advanced techniques for forecasting and
modeling drought to societal impacts consequences and
planning presents numerous case studies with different
management approaches from different regions and
countries addresses how climate change impacts drought
the increasing challenges associated with managing
drought decision making and policy implications
includes contributions from hundreds of experts around
the world professionals researchers academics and
postgraduate students with knowledge in environmental
sciences ecology agriculture forestry hydrology water
resources engineering and earth sciences as well as
those interested in how climate change impacts drought
management will gain new insights from the experts
featured in this two volume handbook

Pest Management and Residual Analysis
in Horticultural Crops

1992
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this edited book is a compilation of scholarly articles
on the latest developments in the field of ai
blockchain and ml dl in cloud security this book is
designed for security and risk assessment professionals
and to help undergraduate postgraduate students
research scholars academicians and technology
professionals who are interested in learning practical
approaches to cloud security it covers practical
strategies for assessing the security and privacy of
cloud infrastructure and applications and shows how to
make cloud infrastructure secure to combat threats and
attacks and prevent data breaches the chapters are
designed with a granular framework starting with the
security concepts followed by hands on assessment
techniques based on real world studies readers will
gain detailed information on cloud computing security
that until now has been difficult to access this book
covers topics such as ai blockchain and ml dl in cloud
security presents several case studies revealing how
threat actors abuse and exploit cloud environments to
spread threats explains the privacy aspects you need to
consider in the cloud including how they compare with
aspects considered in traditional computing models
examines security delivered as a service a different
facet of cloud security

Computational Intelligence for
Engineering and Management
Applications

2024-06-30

the book focuses on soft computing and its applications
to solve real world problems in different domains
ranging from medicine and health care to supply chain
management image processing and cryptanalysis it
includes high quality papers presented at the
international conference on soft computing theories and
applications socta 2018 organized by dr b r ambedkar
national institute of technology jalandhar punjab india
offering significant insights into soft computing for
teachers and researchers alike the book inspires more
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researchers to work in the field of soft computing

Cumulated Index Medicus

2021-06-19

the global impact of so called offshoring including of
information technology it and related services
continues to be a topic of great interest to academics
practitioners and policy makers the indian it industry
has sustained high levels of growth in revenues and
employment since the late 1980s even following the
global financial crisis and meltdown in 2008 the
industry has reported growth albeit at a lower rate
furthermore the high rates of technological change and
increased competition has forced businesses and
managers to be innovative and create new business
models this book examines how managers and
entrepreneurs in the indian it industry have explored
and exploited human capital opportunities at various
stages of the industry s evolution to create innovative
human resources hr practices and new business models
based on extensive academic research and deep
reflective practitioner accounts this collection
presents expert content views and a coherent picture of
the challenges and changes in the indian it industry
and analyses how the industry has remained competitive
in a constantly changing environment this book will
appeal to researchers students and practitioners
particularly in the fields of human resources and
strategic management

Smart Systems and IoT: Innovations in
Computing

2002

this book provides a comprehensive introduction to the
latest advances in the mathematical theory and
computational tools for modeling high dimensional data
drawn from one or multiple low dimensional subspaces or
manifolds and potentially corrupted by noise gross
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errors or outliers this challenging task requires the
development of new algebraic geometric statistical and
computational methods for efficient and robust
estimation and segmentation of one or multiple
subspaces the book also presents interesting real world
applications of these new methods in image processing
image and video segmentation face recognition and
clustering and hybrid system identification etc this
book is intended to serve as a textbook for graduate
students and beginning researchers in data science
machine learning computer vision image and signal
processing and systems theory it contains ample
illustrations examples and exercises and is made
largely self contained with three appendices which
survey basic concepts and principles from statistics
optimization and algebraic geometry used in this book
rené vidal is a professor of biomedical engineering and
director of the vision dynamics and learning lab at the
johns hopkins university yi ma is executive dean and
professor at the school of information science and
technology at shanghaitech university s shankar sastry
is dean of the college of engineering professor of
electrical engineering and computer science and
professor of bioengineering at the university of
california berkeley

American Book Publishing Record

2023-09-12

spices are obtained from natural sources especially
from plants and are used in cooking food in whole or
grounded forms mainly for imparting flavor aroma and
piquancy besides their role in improving food quality
spices also have health benefits that are anticancer
antidiabetic antimicrobial antioxidant hypolipidemic
analgesic immunostimulant and more spices are generally
marketed in powder form and their supply chain is very
long and complicated which is why they are particularly
susceptible to adulteration at many points the spice
supply chain is considered to be moderately vulnerable
and has an ineffective quality detection system in its
final product which is the main risk factor there are
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many types of fraud nowadays related to spices such as
adulteration falsification substitution and inaccurate
labeling analysis of food spices identification and
authentication provides an overview of spices of
different categories such as terpenes and terpenoids
oleoresins alkaloids and polyphenolics and flavonoids
as well as qualitative and quantitative guidelines for
ensuring their quality and safety using modern
analytical tools and techniques the first section of
the book discusses the overview sources and health
benefits of important categories of spices such as
terpenes and terpenoids cardamom cinnamon clove
coriander cumin fennel oleoresins capsicum ginger
nutmeg alkaloids black pepper fenugreek and
polyphenolics and flavonoids basil turmeric olive
saffron in the second section qualitative diagnostic
features of spices are covered in the third section the
roles of quantitative analytical techniques such as
hplc lc ms hptlc gc and gc ms capillary electrophoresis
ce and other recent techniques in the analysis of food
spices are also discussed each chapter concludes with a
general reference section which is a bibliographic
guide to more advanced texts key features provides a
detailed overview of different food spices of plant
origin and discusses their health benefits and uses of
different analytical techniques in its quality control
explains how qualitative diagnostic features of food
spices are utilized as quality control tools describes
applicability of analytical techniques like hplc lc ms
gc ms hptlc and ce for quality control of food spices
emphasizes use of recent techniques such as proteomics
biosensors and more in the analysis quality control of
food spices this book will provide important guidelines
for controlling quality safety and efficacy issues
related to food spices

Advancement of Intelligent
Computational Methods and
Technologies

2023-12-19
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this new edition of the definitive arc flash reference
guide fully updated to align with the ieee s updated
hazard calculations an arc flash an electrical
breakdown of the resistance of air resulting in an
electric arc can cause substantial damage fire injury
or loss of life professionals involved in the design
operation or maintenance of electric power systems
require thorough and up to date knowledge of arc flash
safety and prevention methods arc flash hazard analysis
and mitigation is the most comprehensive reference
guide available on all aspects of arc flash hazard
calculations protective current technologies and worker
safety in electrical environments detailed chapters
cover protective relaying unit protection systems arc
resistant equipment arc flash analyses in dc systems
and many more critical topics now in its second edition
this industry standard resource contains fully revised
material throughout including a new chapter on
calculation procedures conforming to the latest ieee
guide 1584 updated methodology and equations are
complemented by new practical examples and case studies
expanded topics include risk assessment electrode
configuration the impact of system grounding electrical
safety in workplaces and short circuit currents written
by a leading authority with more than three decades
experience conducting power system analyses this
invaluable guide provides the latest methodologies for
flash arc hazard analysis as well practical mitigation
techniques fully aligned with the updated ieee guide
for performing arc flash hazard calculations explores
an inclusive range of current technologies and
strategies for arc flash mitigation covers calculations
of short circuits protective relaying and varied
electrical system configurations in industrial power
systems addresses differential relays arc flash sensing
relays protective relaying coordination current
transformer operation and saturation and more includes
review questions and references at the end of each
chapter part of the market leading ieee series on power
engineering the second edition of arc flash hazard
analysis and mitigation remains essential reading for
all electrical engineers and consulting engineers
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Advanced Informatics for Computing
Research

2020-02-24

this book covers various streams of communication
engineering like signal processing vlsi design embedded
systems wireless communications and electronics and
communications in general the book is a collection of
best selected research papers presented at 9th
international conference on innovations in electronics
and communication engineering at guru nanak
institutions hyderabad india the book presents works
from researchers technocrats and experts about latest
technologies in electronic and communication
engineering the authors have discussed the latest
cutting edge technology and the book will serve as a
reference for young researchers

Indian Books in Print

1983

this two volume set lncs 12131 and lncs 12132
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 17th
international conference on image analysis and
recognition iciar 2020 held in póvoa de varzim portugal
in june 2020 the 54 full papers presented together with
15 short papers were carefully reviewed and selected
from 123 submissions the papers are organized in the
following topical sections image processing and
analysis video analysis computer vision 3d computer
vision machine learning medical image and analysis
analysis of histopathology images diagnosis and
screening of ophthalmic diseases and grand challenge on
automatic lung cancer patient management due to the
corona pandemic iciar 2020 was held virtually only

Integrated Drought Management, Volume
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1

2015-03-24

fuzzy sets near sets and rough sets are useful and
important stepping stones in a variety of approaches to
image analysis these three types of sets and their
various hybridizations provide powerful frameworks for
image analysis emphasizing the utility of fuzzy near
and rough sets in image analysis rough fuzzy image
analysis foundations and methodologies introduces the
fundamentals and applications in the state of the art
of rough fuzzy image analysis in the first chapter the
distinguished editors explain how fuzzy near and rough
sets provide the basis for the stages of pictorial
pattern recognition image transformation feature
extraction and classification the text then discusses
hybrid approaches that combine fuzzy sets and rough
sets in image analysis illustrates how to perform image
analysis using only rough sets and describes tolerance
spaces and a perceptual systems approach to image
analysis it also presents a free downloadable
implementation of near sets using the near set
evaluation and recognition near system which visualizes
concepts from near set theory in addition the book
covers an array of applications particularly in medical
imaging involving breast cancer diagnosis laryngeal
pathology diagnosis and brain mr segmentation edited by
two leading researchers and with contributions from
some of the best in the field this volume fully
reflects the diversity and richness of rough fuzzy
image analysis it deftly examines the underlying set
theories as well as the diverse methods and
applications

Security and Risk Analysis for
Intelligent Cloud Computing

2005

discover the analytical foundations of electric machine
power electronics electric drives and electric power

http://samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw/


mathematics with applications 10th edition answers .pdf

samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw

systems in introduction to the analysis of
electromechanical systems an accomplished team of
engineers delivers an accessible and robust analysis of
fundamental topics in electrical systems and electrical
machine modeling oriented to their control with power
converters the book begins with an introduction to the
electromagnetic variables in rotatory and stationary
reference frames before moving onto descriptions of
electric machines the authors discuss direct current
round rotor permanent magnet alternating current and
induction machines as well as brushless direct current
and induction motor drives synchronous generators and
various other aspects of electric power system
engineering are covered as well showing readers how to
describe the behavior of electromagnetic variables and
how to approach their control with modern power
converters introduction to the analysis of
electromechanical systems presents analysis techniques
at an introductory level and at sufficient detail to be
useful as a prerequisite for higher level courses it
also offers supplementary materials in the form of
online animations and videos to illustrate the concepts
contained within readers will also enjoy a thorough
introduction to basic system analysis including phasor
analysis power calculations elementary magnetic
circuits stationary coupled circuits and two and three
phase systems comprehensive explorations of the basics
of electric machine analysis and power electronics
including switching circuit fundamentals conversion and
electromagnetic force and torque practical discussions
of power systems including three phase transformer
connections synchronous generators reactive power and
power factor correction and discussions of transient
stability perfect for researchers and industry
professionals in the area of power and electric drives
introduction to the analysis of electromechanical
systems will also earn its place in the libraries of
senior undergraduate and graduate students and
professors in these fields

Soft Computing: Theories and
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Applications

2016-04-11

electromagnetic analysis and condition monitoring of
synchronous generators discover an insightful and
complete overview of electromagnetic analysis and fault
diagnosis in large synchronous generators in
electromagnetic analysis and condition monitoring of
synchronous generators a team of distinguished
engineers delivers a comprehensive review of the
electromagnetic analysis and fault diagnosis of
synchronous generators beginning with an introduction
to several types of synchronous machine structures the
authors move on to the most common faults found in
synchronous generators and their impacts on performance
the book includes coverage of different modeling tools
including the finite element method winding function
and magnetic equivalent circuit as well as various
types of health monitoring systems focusing on the
magnetic field voltage current shaft flux and vibration
finally electromagnetic analysis and condition
monitoring of synchronous generators covers signal
processing tools that can help identify hidden patterns
caused by faults and machine learning tools enabling
automated condition monitoring the book also includes a
thorough introduction to condition monitoring in
electric machines and its importance to synchronous
generators comprehensive explorations of the
classification of synchronous generators including
armature arrangement machine construction and
applications practical discussions of different types
of electrical and mechanical faults in synchronous
generators including short circuit faults eccentricity
faults misalignment core related faults and broken
damper bar faults in depth examinations of the modeling
of healthy and faulty synchronous generators including
analytical and numerical methods perfect for engineers
working in electrical machine analysis maintenance and
fault detection electromagnetic analysis and condition
monitoring of synchronous generators is also an
indispensable resource for professors and students in
electrical power engineering
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Journal of Thermal Analysis

2023-09-11

Business Models and People Management
in the Indian IT Industry

2020-12-30

Mathematical Reviews

2022-03-12

Generalized Principal Component
Analysis

2020-06-18

Analysis of Food Spices

2010-05-04

Arc Flash Hazard Analysis and
Mitigation

2021-12-29

Innovations in Electronics and
Communication Engineering

2022-12-06
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